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Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Eritrea and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the presentation.

We commend the steps by Eritrea to implement the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle, namely the progress made towards accession to human rights instruments and encourage the Government to make further steps in this direction.
At the same time we strongly encourage the Government to take necessary action to ensure accountability for human rights violations and provide victims with adequate redress, including the right to truth and reparations. We would also welcome cooperation of the Government with the Special Rapporteur on the situation of human rights. 

Georgia notes with appreciation the efforts of the Government aimed at diminishing the gender inequality and encouraging women economic empowerment in the country. We underline the importance of the awareness raising campaigns initiated by the Government in this regard. 
We also commend the efforts of the Government to eliminate poverty, including through implementing different measures supporting development of agriculture in the country.
Herewith, Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Eritrea:

· To finalize drafting the new Constitution;
· To continue its efforts aimed at improving the penitentiary system and protection of detainee rights.

We wish the Delegation of Eritrea a successful UPR.
